
St. John’s Transportation Commission 
Regular Meeting – January 30, 2025 

GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 

Date submitted:  

Hybrid Buses (8) 

The final two buses arrived on February 12th and are being prepared for service. 

Stop Announcement System 

The contract for the stop announcement system has been awarded to Strategic Mapping Inc. 
The target date for the system to be operational is June 30, 2025. 

IT Penetration Test 

The penetration test, or pen test, referenced in the Marketing and Information Services section 
of the Executive Report will cost $15,300 plus tax. This is an unbudgeted cost and will be 
absorbed in the IT budget. This was recommended to be done by Moneris, our credit card 
processor. 
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